
Do you SUSPECT 
WASTE, FRAUD, 
ABUSE, or other cause 
for concern involving 
U.S. Department of 
Education programs, 
operations, or funding?

CONTACT THE OIG 
HOTLINE NOW!

Your report can be made 
anonymously or in confidence.  
So whether you work in a school  
or school district, institution of  
higher education, or if you’re a  
U.S. Department of Education  
employee, former employee, 
contractor, or grantee, don’t be  
afraid to report what you know.

http://oighotline.ed.gov

